
Vernon Dandridge gave an update on DR-4632 HMGP Applications. 

Vernon stated that 5 applications had been submitted initially, but only 2 applications had been 
successfully submitted. Those applications were by the town of Magnolia Springs and City of Gulf Shores 
and are waiting for status updates from AEMA / FEMA. There have been no updates concerning the 
status of these applications. 

Vernon Dandridge then gave an update on DR - 4563 HMGP Applications. 

Vernon explained there have been no changes to the status of the applications. However, the Alabama 
Emergency Management Agency has continued to provide Requests for Information (RFI) which have 
been completed and returned. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Due to low attendance, Chairman Brandan Franklin suggested that all new business be discussed at the 
October 19th meeting. 

Motion: Danon Smith 
Second: Michelle Pennington 
Ayes:7 
No: 0 
Abstain: 0 
Motion passed. 

ADJOURNMENT 

As there were no further questions from the Full Body, the meeting adjourned at 9:21 am. 

The next regular Full Body Meeting date will be October 19, 2023 at 9:00am in the Training Room of the 
BCEMA EOC. 
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